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Circular-Hie/41/2024-25 Date:06/01/2025

Dear Parent,
Greetings from Hyderabad Institute of Excellence!

This is to bring to your notice that your ward must be registered for the ‘Pariksha Pe Charcha’
2025 which is conducted annually by the Honorable Prime Minister of India, Shri Narender
Modi. This is an online program for students across the country to hear the Prime Minister speak
about examination and its preparedness followed by interaction with students.

Students must register with the link given below and submit after filling the registration form.
Request you to guide your ward in completing the form and register after the submission of the
OTP. Share the screen shot of the registration with the HRT after submission by 9™ Jan, 2025. It
is mandatory for students of Grades V-X to register for the same.

Link : https://innovateindial.mygov.in/

Regards,

T. Veena Murth

Principal



